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Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 5 PRODUCTION – “ONE SMALL STEP” – Thursday 20th October 2022 

We are excited to announce that the Year 5 pupils at Higher Failsworth Primary School will be performing 

“One Small Step”.   This will take place on Thursday 20th October 2022 and the show will begin for parents at 

3:40pm 

 
The children will remain in school at 3:20. 
 
Parents are to arrive for the performance at 3:30. Please sign in at KS2 Hall, via KS2 playground (Minor Street 
entrance) via the blue door. 
 
Each child has been allocated 2 seats at the performance, please let us know by Monday 17th October 2022 
should you NOT wish to have the two seats. After the closing date, only then will we offer our “spare” 
seats. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the audience 
 
Regards  
 

 

Mrs Keating & Mr Keight 

Year 5 Teachers 
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